Zubi Efobi

From: Alan Paintworld <alan@paintworld.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 11 April 2023 17:16

To: Zubi Efobi

Subject: Right of way

Dear Zubi

Regarding the “right of way” of the lane way at Paintworld, 1/2 Ballymount Road, Dublin 12, just to confirm that our
solicitor has a number of sworn affidavits from the previous owners of this bullding and clarification was received
prior to Paintworld purchasing same building 10 years ago. Paintworld has used the laneway for the past 10 years.

Kind Regards

Alan Holmes



